

10 October 2016

Ms. Yvonne Sharman Hyde Chief Executive Officer Ministry of Economic Development and Petroleum Belmopan, Belize

Dear CEO Hyde,

This is to confirm receipt of your letter dated 7th October, indicating the government's decision to work with UNDP as implementing agency for the Green Climate Fund.

UNDP appreciates the confidence expressed in our ongoing partnership. We understand the significance of this initiative for Belize, and I can assure you that we will mobilize our institutional expertise and make concerted efforts to assist in developing a suitable programme and securing these resources for the benefit of the country.

Yours sincerely,

Christian \$alazar Volkmann UNDP Resident Representative Belize

Cc|:

Mr. Lawrence Sylvester, CEO, Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Dr. Colin Young, Chief Executive Officer, Ministry of Environment and Sustainable Development

Ms. Karen Bernard, UNDP Deputy Resident Representative